
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 

 

We are just over the moon with our wonderful Year 6, who have worked tirelessly throughout the 

year to secure brilliant results in SATs!! With a combined score of 100% achieving expected or 

above in Reading, Writing and Maths, we could not be more proud of you! Congratulations! 

Please join us at the Village Hall on Thursday 18th at 2pm for our leavers assembly and again on 

Friday after school for the end of term party - all welcome!  

Thursday saw a fantastic Sports day (although it was touch and go at one point because of the 

weather)! Thank you to all the parents who came and took part - it was so good to see so many of 

you there!  

It's also nearly one whole academic year that I have been at Naburn Primary! I would like to thank 

you all for being so welcoming, supportive and loyal! I truly feel valued as a member of our 

wonderful school community!  

Have a great weekend all! 
 

Celebration Winners

        

Attendance House Winners 

House Point Winners 

 

Our attendance this week is: 90% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 

 

 

KS2 are at York Minster on Monday for the Eucharist – 

please send PACK UPS 

Year 6 LEAVERS Assembly on Thursday at 2pm 

Break the rules day on Friday – see attached poster 

End of Year party!! – Friday 5.30pm at the Village Hall 

 

This week we have discussed and reflected upon the 

question: 

 

Does someone deserve respect because of their 
position, title or uniform? 

 

WELL DONE YEAR 6 ON YOUR AMAZING SATS 

RESULTS – YOU ARE ALL STARS! 



 

 

EYFS have been creating maps this week from familiar stories. We read 

What the Ladybird Heard and drew maps to show the route around the 

farmyard to get to the prize cow! We’ve been working on using our 

positional language to describe where things are in relation to each 

other. We’ve also been busy creating number stories using our small 

world animals. Great job! 

             

                                           

                    

 

    

 

 

KS1 have continued working hard to develop their printmaking skills. Using sponges and 

cardboard, we carefully drew our designs onto the sponge, cut them out and stuck them onto 

our cardboard to create our very own stamps. Next, we thought carefully about our choice of 

colours and made sure we applied some pressure to create our prints onto paper. It was very 

tricky and it didn’t always work the first time but we persevered! What do you think to our 

first attempt at making our own printmaking stamps? Mrs Rotchell was very proud!  

 

 



 

 

 

                                                         Willow class did themselves proud at Sports Day on Wednesday. 

Thankfully the rain held off and we were able to take part in the 50m sprint, the egg and spoon 

race, target throwing, bean bag balance and skipping. We had a brilliant time and loads of fun! 

This week we have had to say a sad goodbye to Felicia. She has been such a big part of our 

class and our school and we will miss her very much. Goodbye, Felicia. We wish you all the best 

in your new school. 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

                 

  

 

 



 

 

 

            Sycamore have had an amazing week discovering all about 

the digestive system and recreating the colon in action! We had a fab sports day on 

Wednesday and managed to stay dry whilst having the best time. And Year six enjoyed a 

great morning at Crucial Crew on Thursday. Lastly just want to say a MASSIVE 

congratulations to Year 6 on their SATS results, they are amazing! Am so proud of you all! 

 

                                                   

 



 

 

 

 

 

       

 


